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May 26, 2010 
  
 

Dr. Patricia I. Wright. 
Superintendent of Public Instruction 
Department of Education 
Monroe Building 
101 North 14th Street 
Richmond, VA 23219 
 

Re:  Proposed Revisions to the Regulations Governing  
Career and Technical Education (8 VAC 20-120-10 et seq.) 

 
Dear Dr. Wright: 
 

 As contemplated by Executive Order No. 107 (2009), I am responding to 
the request for “appropriate comments for consideration by the Governor” with respect to 
the above-referenced regulation.  I have no comments for the Governor’s consideration. 

  
The foregoing represents my personal view and is not an official opinion of the 

Attorney General.  If you require additional assistance on this matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

 
      Yours truly, 
 
 

       Deborah A. Love 
       Senior Assistant Attorney General 
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